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I oppose making mandatory in-person voting a requirement for future elections in 

Oregon. Mail-in voting has been the standard in this state for decades now. Let’s not 

go back to a time which places undue burden on those who are less mobile and able-

bodied, not to mention elderly. This type of bill only creates barriers to engagement in 

voting for the general public.  


